
ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 

 

WMU ANNUAL PICNIC 

 

WMU Ladies-Please plan to attend our annual picnic with your spouse 

or friend.  Its always an evening of wonderful food and great             

fellowship.  It will be held at the Breaks’ home on Tuesday, August 20, 

2019, at 6pm.  Meat and beverages will be provided.  Please sign up 

in the Narthex by Sunday, August 18, indicating how many will be in 

your party and the dish you will bring to share.  Looking forward to   

seeing you there!! 

 

WMU PBA WORKSHOP 

 

The WMU of the PBA will have a workshop on Saturday, August 17, 

2019, from 9:30am until 12:00pm, at Temple Baptist Church in    

Newport News.  The focus of this workshop will be Tidewater Refugee 

Work.  If you are interested in going, cars will be leaving GPBC at 

8:30am. 

 

CHURCH DOORS 

 

Please note that ALL church doors will be locked at the beginning of 

church services.  Someone will be at the Narthex door (the one     

nearest the office), if you need to get in after the service has begun. 

 

LOST AND FOUND 

 

There are 3 umbrellas, a pair of glasses in a brown case, and a pair of 

reading glasses in the lost and found basket in the office.  If you are 

missing one of these items, please check to see if they are yours. 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 
 

 

 

  

 

  

 

THANK YOU!! 

 

Angie and I have been so blessed by the thoughtfulness and care 

shown by our Church family during the decline of my Mom’s and 

Rachel’s health. You have given such great support to us in so many 

ways before and after Barbara’s and Rachel’s passing. You have 

prayed, called, prepared and brought meals, sent cards, visited, and 

have encouraged us in so many ways. Those who could, attended    

Barbara’s Celebration of Life Service and Interment in Colonial Heights 

and Prince George, Va. That meant so much to us. Rachel’s             

Celebration of Life Service here at our Church was very beautiful. So 

many of you, as were able, attended the Service. We are so thankful 

for the uplifting we received and the honor you showed.  

 

Pastor Bud ministered wonderful pastoral care, including an untold 

number of visits to the hospital, rehab, and our home. The preparation 

he made and the conducting of Rachel’s Celebration of Life Service 

was done so well, and is so greatly appreciated. Thanks also go to our 

Secretary, Sue Tibbetts, for designing such a beautiful program for 

Rachel’s Service. The Minnie Rowe Sunday School Class whom Rachel 

loved, gave a lovely plant in honor of Rachel – thank you so much. 

Abundant gratitude also goes to Margaret Sarratori, Alyssa Owens, 

Sandy McElfresh, and Seth Gandee, for sharing their gifts of ministry 

in Rachel’s Service. Also, Angie and I are so grateful to the Hospitality 

Committee for furnishing such a fabulous Fellowship Meal after 

Rachel’s Service. The Fellowship Hall was decorated to perfection in 

honor of Rachel, and everything was great. Thanks also go to everyone 

who prepared and brought such delicious food, all with the taste of 

home-cooked goodness, as well as all who had a hand in the set-up 

and clean-up. The family is still talking about how good the meal was.  

 

Angie and I truly praise the Lord for placing us in the midst of such a 

wonderful Church Family where lovingkindness abounds. Our relatives 

commented on the amazing love, care, and compassion shown to our 

family by GPBC during this trying time.    

  

With love and gratitude, 

David and Angie Crummett 

 

 



ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 

 

WMU ANNUAL PICNIC 

 

WMU Ladies-Please plan to attend our annual picnic with your spouse 

or friend.  Its always an evening of wonderful food and great             

fellowship.  It will be held at the Breaks’ home on Tuesday, August 20, 

2019, at 6pm.  Meat and beverages will be provided.  Please sign up 

in the Narthex by Sunday, August 18, indicating how many will be in 

your party and the dish you will bring to share.  Looking forward to   

seeing you there!! 

 

WMU PBA WORKSHOP 

 

The WMU of the PBA will have a workshop on Saturday, August 17, 

2019, from 9:30am until 12:00pm, at Temple Baptist Church in    

Newport News.  The focus of this workshop will be Tidewater Refugee 

Work.  If you are interested in going, cars will be leaving GPBC at 

8:30am. 

 

CHURCH DOORS 

 

Please note that ALL church doors will be locked at the beginning of 

church services.  Someone will be at the Narthex door (the one     

nearest the office), if you need to get in after the service has begun. 

 

LOST AND FOUND 

 

There are 3 umbrellas, a pair of glasses in a brown case, and a pair of 

reading glasses in the lost and found basket in the office.  If you are 

missing one of these items, please check to see if they are yours. 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 
 

 

 

  

 

  

 

THANK YOU!! 

 

Angie and I have been so blessed by the thoughtfulness and care 

shown by our Church family during the decline of my Mom’s and 

Rachel’s health. You have given such great support to us in so many 

ways before and after Barbara’s and Rachel’s passing. You have 

prayed, called, prepared and brought meals, sent cards, visited, and 

have encouraged us in so many ways. Those who could, attended    

Barbara’s Celebration of Life Service and Interment in Colonial Heights 

and Prince George, Va. That meant so much to us. Rachel’s             

Celebration of Life Service here at our Church was very beautiful. So 

many of you, as were able, attended the Service. We are so thankful 

for the uplifting we received and the honor you showed.  

 

Pastor Bud ministered wonderful pastoral care, including an untold 

number of visits to the hospital, rehab, and our home. The preparation 

he made and the conducting of Rachel’s Celebration of Life Service 

was done so well, and is so greatly appreciated. Thanks also go to our 

Secretary, Sue Tibbetts, for designing such a beautiful program for 

Rachel’s Service. The Minnie Rowe Sunday School Class whom Rachel 

loved, gave a lovely plant in honor of Rachel – thank you so much. 

Abundant gratitude also goes to Margaret Sarratori, Alyssa Owens, 

Sandy McElfresh, and Seth Gandee, for sharing their gifts of ministry 

in Rachel’s Service. Also, Angie and I are so grateful to the Hospitality 

Committee for furnishing such a fabulous Fellowship Meal after 

Rachel’s Service. The Fellowship Hall was decorated to perfection in 

honor of Rachel, and everything was great. Thanks also go to everyone 

who prepared and brought such delicious food, all with the taste of 

home-cooked goodness, as well as all who had a hand in the set-up 

and clean-up. The family is still talking about how good the meal was.  

 

Angie and I truly praise the Lord for placing us in the midst of such a 

wonderful Church Family where lovingkindness abounds. Our relatives 

commented on the amazing love, care, and compassion shown to our 

family by GPBC during this trying time.    

  

With love and gratitude, 

David and Angie Crummett 

 

 


